
“Dreamcatching” is part of an information-gathering phase to help discern how St. Andrews’
envisions our unique call to ministry, prior to a potential capital campaign. In short, this means
asking parishioners to share their unique dreams, needs, and ideas.

The following are some of the ideas that have already come forward in preliminary plans /
preliminary ‘dreamcatching’ - but you are invited to think even further beyond them:

● Improved space in the undercroft for parish gatherings, celebrations, ministry activities,
choir, welcoming, and other purposes.

● Improved space in the parish house for children’s programs, acolytes, clergy, and staff.
● Environmental stewardship through energy efficiency in the parish house while

improving comfort for users of the parish house.

We are asking that you consider the following questions (two of which are provided by the
Rector search committee), wearing your ‘parishioner’ hat. Please send all responses by email
to Matt Bentley (m.t.bentley@gmail.com) by December 12.

● Tell about an experience you've had at St. Andrew’s where you walked away
feeling,"Now THAT'S what it means to be the church!"

● In what ways might our physical space better meet St. Andrew’s needs, mission, and
vision?

● In our post-COVID digital/Zoom world, what it means to be a church has evolved; what
do you feel God is calling us to now, particularly from the lens of your ministry or group?
What would it take to answer that call?

● From the perspective of your ministry / group, what are your wishes and dreams for our
new rector?
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